
From: Taylor, Richele
To: Schimsa, Rebecca <RebeccaSchimsa@gov.sc.gov>

Date: 11/4/2016 10:32:40 AM
Subject: FW: disaster declared

 
 
From: Ryan, Elizabeth [mailto:eryan@emd.sc.gov] 

Sent: Thursday, November 03, 2016 5:38 PM

To: Taylor, Richele

Subject: RE: disaster declared
 
Hi Richele,
The President’s declaration doesn’t ever expire, although there are certain timeframes on the grant programs it 
covers. Currently the counties that are declared by the President for Public Assistance are:  Allendale, 
Bamberg, Barnwell, Beaufort, Berkeley, Calhoun, Charleston, Chesterfield, Clarendon, Colleton, 
Darlington, Dillon, Dorchester, Florence, Georgetown, Hampton, Horry, Jasper, Kershaw, Lee, 
Marion, Marlboro, Orangeburg, Richland, Sumter and Williamsburg and the same for Individual 
Assistance less Richland and Kershaw. The incident period is for a finite amount of time but that is only the 
time during which the actual incident took place. In this case it is October 4-31. I am not sure if that helps but 
am happy to discuss at any time!
Thanks!

Elizabeth
 
Elizabeth Ryan
803-201-3739
 
From: Taylor, Richele [mailto:RicheleTaylor@gov.sc.gov] 

Sent: Thursday, November 03, 2016 5:24 PM

To: Ryan, Elizabeth <eryan@emd.sc.gov>

Subject: disaster declared
 
Elizabeth, our state price gouging statute goes into effect during a SC State of emergency called by the Governor, 
which ended yesterday.  It also goes into effect upon a declaration of a state disaster by the president.  From what I 
see, the President’s declaration is still in effect and is for the counties of Beaufort, Berkeley, Charleston, Colleton, 
Darlington, Dillon, Dorchester, Florence, Georgetown, Horry, Jasper, Marion, and Williamsburg. We received a 
question on this regarding price gouging.  Do you have a idea of how long the President’s declaration stays in effect?
 
 
Richele K. Taylor
Chief Legal Counsel
Office of the Governor
O:  803-734-8465
C:  803-231-9763
It’s a great day in South Carolina
 
Safe Place SC – www.safeplaceSC.sc.gov
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